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This bill would drastically affect our business even though we are not located within 

your state. We and the rest of the Fly Fishing industry have relied on Hareline for fly 

tying materials for years. They are one of the largest if not the largest businesses that 

supply fly tying materials to the world of fly fishing. This of course includes Hair/Fur. 

This would effectively destroy a large part of their business, and ours a well. Let this 

be a message of strong opposition to this Bill. 

  


